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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am writing to express my sincere appreciation for the 

services I received at the TECO office in Chicago, IL, 

earlier today. 

 

I visited this morning to have my Power of Attorney 

authenticated. Even though I unfortunately forgot to bring 

my passport, the process went very smoothly, thanks to the 

assistance I received. 

 

I am particularly grateful to Ms. Grace Lin and her 

supervisor for their invaluable help in ensuring that 

everything was accomplished. I truly cannot thank them 

enough for their support. 

 

Sincerely, 

○○○ Chen,M.D. 

 

 


